The National Network for the Palliative Care of People with Learning Disabilities

The above network was formed due to a belief that people with learning disabilities have the right to high quality palliative care.  In order to facilitate this right, the National Network aims to:

· Enhance collaboration between all service providers and carers who work for the benefit of people with learning disabilities who have palliative care needs
· Promote `best practice’ in the palliative care of people with learning disabilities by the dissemination of information regarding resources, research and training

· Contribute to the establishment of guidelines and standards for the palliative care of people with learning disabilities in consultation, where possible, with the individuals and their carers 

· Support people with learning disabilities in making decisions and in using services through providing accessible information.  

A proposal has been made to set up a YORKSHIRE REGIONAL GROUP in order to ensure that both good practice and resources are shared locally.  

All interested parties are invited to attend the first meeting on Tuesday 6th November, 2007 at Kirkwood Hospice (10am – 12noon) with refreshments available from 9.00am.

Please confirm if you are able to attend by forwarding an e-mail to helend@kirkwoodhospice.co.uk or telephoning Helen Dudley on 01484 557900.
